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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you regarding Minor Variance Application A158/20.  

We the residents / owners of 166 Kilmuir Gate have reviewed the request for relief from By-
Law 1-88.  The minor variances requested do not pose a negative impact on the community. 
We support this application.

Thank you,

Rose and Sal Giunta




